Van Vliet Lake Association

Board Meeting

February  3, 2024

The meeting was held at the home of  Andy and Bobbe Sisler.  Our president Ronie Jacobsen

opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. Present were Ed Brodsky, Jennifer Brown, Jeff Burke, Ronie Jacobsen, Bob Potthast, Diane Schroeder and  Andy Sisler.

First on the agenda was the topic for our annual meeting speaker John Bates and after discussion 

we thought of  entomology  insects and bees here in the Northwoods. Diane said she would call John Bates and suggest this topic. Andy offered his projector if John would appreciate it and will arrange to have John have it well before the July 13th date.

Next was the NLDC Woods and Water Conference on May 3rd.  Andy has agreed to attend and Ronie 

proposed the VVLA should cover the cost of this conference. This was met with a positive approval.

The lake level graph was our third item and it was pointed out it is on our web site.  The change in the depth of our lake over a ten year period was substantial. Andy mentioned Brett Bussler  is knowledgeable on scientific matters and perhaps he could give a brief talk sometime.

One item off the agenda was a company Dockman wanting us to offer members of the lake association

$500.00 off the purchase of a new dock from them and if we would put that on our March newsletter.

After a bit of discussion it was decided best not to comply with this request.

Regarding our Membership letter,  to be mailed in March, Ronie wanted to remind everyone the       

position of president, secretary and two at large positions will be open at the annual meeting. 

The possibility of having committees formed for education and social events on our lake was also           

discussed. 

The final item was the possible sign at the Van Vliet boat landing.  It was a decided to form a 

committee of a few people to design wording and  possible pictures for a sign.  It was mentioned 

that fewer words is best. Andy made a motion to do so and Jeff seconded it.  The need for DNR permission was questioned.  Ronie supplied  us with great resources for help with the sign.

This plan was decided to be put aside until the annual meeting and ask for committee help then.       

Meeting adjourned at 11:26.

Please contact me regarding any additions or corrections. 

Respectfully submitted,  Diane Schroeder

